Environmental Scrutiny Committee Work programme

December 2003

	Topic
	Action
	Contact Officer/invitees

	15th December, 2003
	
	

	Waste Management
	A special meeting has been arranged in respect of Waste Management with attendance by the Environmental Agency regarding future ways of working and to look at some of the recent issues which have been raised in relation to illegal dumping of pigs blood, fly tipping and hazardous waste management. Due to the importance of these issues the Lead and Deputy members have been invited, along with the Chief Executive.
	Dave Tinker

Annette Pinner (Environmental Agency)

	Litter Enforcement Strategy and Graffitti
	The Directorate will bring back to this meeting the Litter Enforcement Strategy and implementation report. The Directorate will also report back on Graffitti


	Dave Tinker

	8th January 2004
	Special Meeting to consult on the United Utilities Business Plan
	

	United utilities
	A special meeting is being called to consult with United Utilities on their forthcoming business plan. Suggested date 8th January, pm to be confirmed.


	Linda Sharples

Nigel Powell

	19th January, 2004
	It has been agreed that due to the recent inspection this meeting will be devoted to housing issues

	New Letting Strategy
	Members to be updated on progress
	Kevin Scarlett

Linda Sharples

	Non Dwelling Assets
	There is a problem with the issue of maintenance of non dwelling assets within schemes. Once schemes have been implemented there is rarely a budget for ongoing maintenance. This is an issue, which would benefit from research in respect of other authorities and for members to make recommendations as to the way forward in respect of this issue.


	Kevin Scarlett

Linda Sharples

	Stock Options Appraisal
	The Council is looking a future options for service delivery which will be going to cabinet in December. It would be useful for members to have their input prior to this going to cabinet.


	Kevin Scarlett

	Housing results of inspection
	This service will have completed the inspection taking place during December. Therefore it is important that members are aware of the outcomes and discuss significant issues


	Kevin Scarlett

	February, 2004
	
	

	Reducing Waste and Recycling
	Presentation of the Greater Manchester Waste Management strategy and the progression of commercial recycling by David Tinker. The committee will also pick up on some of the work that was recently carried out in respect of recycling and invite some local businesses in, to talk about how this issue is being dealt with within the City.
	Linda Sharples

Dave Tinker

	March, 2004
	
	

	Conservation
	There is currently an issue with areas that are classed as conservation areas due to a lack of budgets for maintenance. Research by scrutiny into this issue and identifying best practice from other authorities would help establish the way forward.


	Bill Taylor

Linda Sharples

	Future Work
	Dates to be agreed
	

	Development Services

Rethinking Construction
	New ways of working with partners will be put into place from June of next year. Once this has been in place then members could assess the effectiveness of the new ways of working
	Bill Taylor

Mike Collier

Linda Sharples

	Environmental Services

Grounds Maintenance Best Value Review
	Monitoring of the Best Value Improvement Plan which would be available between May and June.

(May 2004)
	David Tinker 

Linda Sharples

	Train stations
	A couple of outstanding visits to be arranged and agreements to be reached on future improvements


	Linda Sharples

	Reality Checks
	Do members want to continue with this way of working and carry out further reality checks next year, discussion to take place.


	Linda Sharples

	Document Imaging
	Once this system has been introduced, it would be useful for member to see and monitor how this is working. As this impacts on the office accommodation due to less space required for filing and impacts on recycling and waste.
	Dave Jolley

Linda Sharples

	Trees and Tree Protection Orders
	There has been some criticism of how we deal with the issues of Trees on Highways and Tree Protection Orders, it may be worthwhile for Scrutiny to look into this issue.
	Richard Wynne

Linda Sharples

	Widening of the M60
	The committee would like to look at the issues such as pollution in respect of the proposed widening of the M60.


	Linda Sharples


	Chair
	Roger Lightup
	

	Assistant Director
	Russell Bernstein
	793 3530

	Scrutiny Support Officer
	Linda Sharples
	793 3324


Date of next meeting: Thursday, 8th January, 12.00pm. Special Meeting with United Utilities to consult on their Business Plan




       Monday, 19th January, briefing 1.00pm, meeting to commence at 1.30pm to look at housing post inspection
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